
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Joshua Edward Gardner 

711 North Wayne Street, Apartment 102 

Arlington, Virginia  22201 

 

Dear Mr. Gardner: 

 

Thank you very much for applying for summer employment with the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  We enjoyed meeting with you, and although we found your background to be quite 

interesting, we are not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Mary Calkins 

120 F Street, N.W., Box 6 

Washington, D.C.  20001-2031 

 

Dear Ms. Calkins: 

 

Thank you very much for applying for summer employment with the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  We enjoyed meeting with you, and although we found your background to be quite 

interesting, we are not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Christopher S. Maravilla 

120 F Street, N.W., Box 45 

Washington, D.C.  20001 

 

Dear Mr. Maravilla: 

 

Thank you very much for applying for summer employment with the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  I enjoyed meeting with you, and although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


